Headland Elementary School

Physical Education

2023-2024

Dear Parents,

We are so pleased to have your child participate in our Physical Education program at
Headland Elementary School. The first week of PE classes will be 30 minutes. The purpose of
the 30 minute classes is to set up procedures and establish PE rules in a smaller group setting.
The second week of school PE classes will follow the normal schedule of 40 minutes. Please
note that when special circumstances arise we will follow the 30 minute schedule as needed.

Kindergarten through fifth grade students will have PE classes in the gym as well as
outside. WE NEED YOUR HELP! In order for your child to participate in the PE activities,

HE/SHE MUST WEAR TENNIS SHOES DAILY. If your child does not wear tennis
shoes, he/she will participate in an alternative physical activity. It is very important that we are
respectful to the floor in the gym and follow all procedures. Thank you for helping keep your
child safe during PE class by having him/her wear tennis shoes daily.

Sincerely,
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Carmen Neiswariger



